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   The Districtwide Consultation Committee met on Monday, July 25, 2011, at 3 p.m. in the Alta Vista Room at One AISD 
Center. Chair, Cindy Earles, called the meeting to order. Members present were Kay Loftin, Jennifer Yates, Bekah Sellers, 
Tabitha Coffman, Steven Leggett, and Charlene Richardson. Also present was Karen Stover. 
 
I. Kari Leong, Director of Student Services, presented the 2011-12 Student Code of Conduct (Draft) to the 

  committee members: 
A.   Handouts: 

 Code of Conduct sheet on changes for 2011-12 
 A separate sheet on several changes in the’ Dress Code’ 
 Copy of the 2011-12 Code of Conduct booklet 
 Copy of the 2010-11 Code of Conduct booklet (for comparison) 

 
B.   Presentation: 

 Mrs. Leong explained each change, addition and deletion one by one and responded 
to questions. 

 The area supporting most of the changes was the ‘AISD Dress Code.’ 
 There is now more clarity in the wording. Kari highlighted all of changes on 

the handout for easier reading for the committee. 
 One area of discussion was on “gauging.” It was decided that the definition 

“gauging” needed to be more specific or tabled for now.  
 A “Bullying Paragraph” was added (TASB requirement) 
 The AUG (2010-11 booklet p. 11-17 was moved to the Appendix area at the end of 

the Code of Conduct and the 2010-2011 Appendix was deleted) 
 The main objective for changes, additions, and deletions was to clarify working in a 

specific format.  
 Cindy called for a vote from the committee to accept the 2011-12 Student Code of 

Conduct (Draft), presented by Kari Leong. The vote was unanimous to accept the 
2011 Student Code of Conduct. 

 
C.   Cindy Earles: 

 Asked if the committee would like to have Cheryl Cunningham meet with the DWCC 
at a later date to clarify “Busing/new moms” in reference to an earlier email sent to 
Committee members.  Committee agreed to have Mrs. Cunningham speak at a later 
date if applicable. 

 Reminded the committee that the election for positions 3 (Jennifer Yates), 6 (Cindy 
Boyd), and 9 (Cindy Hay) would be held in September. 
 

D.   Adjournment: 
 Cindy asked for a motion to be made to adjourn if there was no further business; 

there was none. 
 A motion was made by Kay Loftin and seconded by Steve Leggett. Meeting 

was adjourned at 4:15 p.m. 
 
Karen Murphy,  
Secretary for the DWCC 
 
     


